
Mr. Michael F. Burford 
Director of Filings Division 
Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Blvd., P.O. Box 61 5 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

RE: Breathitt County Water District - Case No. 2006-00437 Status Report 

Dear Mr. Burford: 

On behalf of the Breathitt County Water District, I want to inform you that construction on the above 
project was initiated in January 2007. We had worked so long and hard on getting the project 
approved that I was so happy once we got the Order, I evidently did not read it thoroughly because I 
sure missed item number 7 in the Order, which states the 7 day notification. 

We have a Resident Observer on site and the construction is being done under my supervision. The 
Contractor had submitted one estimate at  this point and it indicated a 3.7 % completion. I will 
certainly keep you apprised of the progress on this project and notify you 7 days prior to the 50 % 
completion. 

I hope this additional information meets your needs and if I can provide any additional information 
please contact me at  your convenience. 

Thank you for all of your efforts and assistance on this project. 

'/Project M a n a g q  
Ends: 

C: Harvey J. Richardson, Judge Executive, Breathitt County 
John L. Smith, Chairman BCWD 
Brendon Miller, Attorney for BCWD 
Bryan Kirby, CEDA 
Shannon Moore, BCWD 
Ken Reid, NE1 
Carlos Maggard, NE1 

P:\Breathitt\998-16\Conespondence\L M Burford - PSC Order 2-23-07.doc 

227 North Upper Street Lexington, KY 40507-1016 4 phone: 859.233.31 1 1  4 fax: 859.259.2717 4 web: wwwnei-ky.com 

http://wwwnei-ky.com

